
 Circus Skills:  On Tuesday we had great fun in our circus skills workshop. We learnt how 

to balance feathers, twirl plates and finally we tried to master the diablo. We encouraged 

each other and showed lots of resilience when we were finding some of the activities 

difficult. It all culminated in a whole school show where we were able to perform to an 

audience. Please get your tickets for Happy’s Circus on 20th July. 

This week we have been learning about the artist Georgia O’keefe as she painted lots of 

pictures which involved natural things – mainly flowers. We have tried to replicate these 

using pastels and hopefully you will be able to see these when you come to share your 

child’s project learning on Monday 17th. 

            

REMINDERS:  

• On Friday the children will be coming home with a lettuce that they have grown in 

our raised bed. It would be great if they created a salad with it and if so, could you 

photograph your child with it and send it to me on my school email so we can look at 

them next week .Thank you. 

• Looking forward to seeing you on 17th July. We hope to serve you with ice cream 

drizzled with sauce made from our school grown strawberries. ☺ 

 

                                                Mrs Moncrieff 



             

 


